Winter Skeet 2019

Attention Returning and New Winter Skeet league participants:

Registration for the 2019 Northbrook Sports Club Winter Skeet League is now open. Unlike previous years, we'd like all participants/squads to register through email, so we can email you weekly standings and other league information, which runs from January 1, 2019 to April 6, 2019 or thereabouts. We are hosting a pre-winter skeet dinner at the club on Thursday, November 15th at 6:00p for both returning and new winter skeet league shooters.

Regarding registration, this is a team event, and a full team/squad is comprised of five shooters. You can, however, register as a single shooter or with two or three others, and we will attempt to organize as many five-man squads as possible.

Please email your registration to budd.eichner@plantemoran.com with the following information (there will also be a sign-up sheet on the club bulletin board):

- 1. Your name and email along with names and emails of others on your squad, if any
- 2. Preferred shooting days and times
- 3. Designated squad captain with cell number
- 4. Whether or not you (and your squad mates) will attend the November 15th dinner

If you are a first-time winter skeet league participant, please attend the dinner, so we can more fully explain winter skeet and how much fun it is to shoot outside in the dead of winter.

Respectfully,

Budd Eichner Steve Hillesheim Winter Skeet Co-Chairmen